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Comments: The Ruby Mountains belong to the people of the United States and are part of our National Forest
System. Our public lands should not be sold or leased for any type of commercial use by any company. These
are OUR lands.

The oil and gas companies do not care about our environment and are incapable of keeping disasters from
happening. Please look at the past oil and gas spills. These spills were not natural disasters. These were ALL
manmade disasters that did not have to happen.

This is the only planet we have and it is our duty to defend it. Please do not allow this to happen. We have a duty
to keep our public lands, public and to keep our environment safe for ourselves, our children and all the
generations to come.

Thank you,
Connie Wilkinson



